
 

 

  

  

 

Dear Consortium Colleagues, 

On behalf of the Faculty Group of 
Systematic Theology of the Washington 
Theological Consortium, I’m pleased to 
invite you to a presentation by Fr. Thomas 
Joseph White on Exod 3:14-15: The 
Metaphysics of the Divine Naming.  Fr. 
White teaches Systematic Theology at the 
Dominican House of Studies.  There will be 
a response from Dr. Stephen Cook, 
Professor of Old Testament at Virginia 
Theological Seminary.  

The event will be held in the Happell Room 
of Caldwell Hall on the campus of the 
Catholic University of America on Tuesday, 
March 12 at 7:00pm.  Please join us for 
what promises to be a wonderful  evening 
of theology, conversation, and 
refreshment.  RSVP to me or to the 
Consortium office (above).  

Sincerely, 
Kendall Soulen 
Prof. of Systematic Theology 
Wesley Theological Seminary 
ksoulen@wesleyseminary.edu 
 

 

 

  

  

	
  
	
  


